
 

 

 
 

We are extremely happy to inform you all that two students 

from the department of Computer Engineering have secured 

“1st position” at the UPG's Techvanza Hacks- 2025, which 

was held on 24th January, 2025. 

 

Name of the students: 
 

Satva Shah 

and 

Meet Mehta 

 
 

Well done! Hearty Congratulations. 

 

 
 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

          (Principal) 


